BUILDING LONG STANDING -
RELATIONSHIPS

July 31, 2009

Frederick Fetterman
Thompson Masonry
PO Box 872
Pottstown, PA 19464

Dear Fred,

T am please to offer you this letter of recommendation based on our experience with your
company on the Athertyn at Haverford Reserve project. We have been building homes
on the Main Line for over 30 years, and we are always pleased to work with a firm that
demonstrates such dedication to their trade. We would like to thank you specifically for
your responsiveness and flexibility throughout this project — Our decision to make
changes to the materials midway through your mstallation was handled seamlessly by
your team. Your crew was courteous and professional, and the exquisite final product
reflects the quality of workmanship. We look forward to working with you again, and
wish you all the best in your future.

Sincerely,
Pohlig Buil

Don Pohlig
Principal
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Selected America’s Best Custom Builder by The National Association of Homebuilders and Builder Magazine



